AntsyAcaciecmylamilies

YOU MAY HAVE SEEN ON THE NEWS THAT BUFFALO
SCHOOLS ARE FACING UNPRECEDENTED BUDGET
CUTS FOR THE NEXT SCHOOL YEAR.

PLEASE JOIN US ON ZOOM FOR A VIRTUAL

SITE-BASED
MANAGEMENT

MEETING

TO DISCUSS THE 2024-2025 BUDGET.

THURSDAY, MARCH 7TH
9:00PM-6:00PM

Meeting ID:U62 419 0119
Passcode: Y5191




